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CONSULTATION PAPER NO 1. 

PROPOSED BURSA MALAYSIA’S SECTOR CLASSIFICATION AND SECTORIAL INDEX REVAMP
ATTACHMENT

RESPONSES AND/OR COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED SECTOR AND SECTORIAL INDEX REVAMP

PLEASE NOTE
This attachment forms part of the consultation paper for The Sector Classification And Sectorial Index Revamp on 12 March 2018. The purpose of this Consultation Paper is to seek feedback on the proposed Sector and Sectorial Index Revamp. The proposals contained in this Consultation Paper may or may not be implemented and is still subject to Bursa Malaysia management’s final assessment and approval.
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	Please (  )
	

	1. 
	Do you agree with the initiative to revamp the currents sector classification and the corresponding sectorial indexes?
	
	
	
	

	2. 
	Do you agree with the introduction of a two-tier structure, ie, Sector and Subsector?

	
	
	
	

	3. 
	Are there any concerns in the changes of the Sectors?
	
	
	
	

	4. 
	Do you have any feedback or comments on the categories and naming convention for the Subsectors?
	
	
	
	




	
Issues
	[image: Screen Clipping]Agree /Yes
	Disagree /No
[image: Screen Clipping]
	
[image: Screen Clipping]Neutral
	Comments

	5. 
	Are the proposed sectors adequate to cater for business segments (including New Economy) of new companies to be listed on Bursa?

	
	
	
	

	6. 
	Please state any other feedback
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